
Electric, Park and ERTC Committee Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday October 28, 2020 

6:00 PM – 6:55 PM 
 
Present:  Gayle Glumac, Andre Leachman, Debra Leachman, David Brown, Larry 
Brooks, Robert Reisner, Matt Tarr, Mindy Hartke, Marlene Harris and Mark Bolander 
 
The displays in the Park will be set up the weekend before Thanksgiving. 
The committee discussed types of displays and their electric needs.  They are working 
with the City’s Electric Department. 
IDOT is going to put up “Do Not Enter” signs on the highway 130 & 33 entrance into the 
Park Monday, Nov. 16, 2020 and remove them Jan 1, 2021. 
The fund raisers, VFW fish fry and raffle, were very successful. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:55 PM. 
Gayle Glumac – Chairman   


